



Greenwood

Une propriéte de l'Héritage Canadien du Québec / a property of Canadian Heritage of Quebec

Fall 2019

Dear Greenwood Friends.

With the onset of autumn, it is my pleasure to report on the busy and successful 23rd season of the Greenwood Centre for Living History.

This year's theme, *A Stitch in Time*, opened to resounding success in early June and the season continued in the same vein. The numbers of visitors showed a steady increase in people from the wider Vaudreuil-Soulanges area, the West Island, as well as visitors from Eastern Ontario.

Our ability to reach a broader audience shows the dedication of our volunteer team comprised of members of long standing, as well as those new to the team who have been attracted by the history and beauty of historic Greenwood.

On behalf of the Board of Directors, I also want to thank you, our valued members, for your continued support in our mission to ensure that Greenwood continues to uncover all that is still to be discovered in this unique heritage house and property. Your attendance at our marquee events, visits to the house with your friends and families and talking with acquaintances about Greenwood, make a big difference to the life of this important segment of Quebec and Canada's story.

Finally, I would encourage you to renew your annual membership. Greenwood counts on your continued generosity and support that allow us to develop annual themes that showcase this wonderful heritage house.

I look forward to seeing you at the annual Christmas celebrations, which usher in the magical time at the end of each year.

Warmest wishes to all!
Susan Gilmore
President, Greenwood Centre for Living History

Board of Directors

Susan Gilmore
Helen Henshaw
Georgia Jared
Karen Molson
Céline Pilon
Sandra Racicot-Day
Diane Ratcliffe
Elizabeth Semmelhaack
Grace Thom
Dana Vindasius

Executive Director
Terry O'Shaughnessy

Terry O Snaugnness

Associate Director

Audrey Wall

Directors Emeritus

Bill Young Peter Mundie

Q

GREENWOOD MEMBERSHIP		Yes! You can count on my support. Please accept this gift of:			
\$25 - \$99	\$100 - \$249	\$250 - \$500	\$500- \$1000 I prefer to give		
Renewal		New Member	I wish to become a volunteer		
Name Street					
City Province					
Postal Code			Telep	Telephone:	
Email					
Please indicate here if you would prefer to receive your Newsletter via email					
Please make cheques payable to Greenwood Centre, 254 Main Road, Hudson, Quebec J0P 1H0 Telephone: 450-458-5396 Email: history@greenwoodcentre.org . All contributions are tax deductible. A tax receipt will be issued. (#86457 9297 RR0001)					
Thank you for Supporting Greenwood					